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FOREWORD 

 

I am delighted to introduce this latest issue of the UCL Journal of Law and Jurisprudence. Its 

publication is a very significant moment in the Journal’s development. Henceforth there will 

be two issues every year; it will therefore be possible to publish more of the excellent 

submissions the Journal receives, and to give our authors the opportunity to respond more 

immediately to contemporary developments. The Journal will also become available on a 

completely open-access basis. As a result, the contributions that it offers across the whole 

spectrum of legal scholarship can come to the attention of a greater range of readers, both 

specialist and non-specialist. 

 

The Journal continues to be edited and managed by a dedicated team of students from the 

Faculty of Laws. Their work has become ever more demanding as the Journal’s profile has 

risen. As a Faculty we are hugely grateful to them for their contribution to a research 

environment that is recognised by the Research Excellence Framework as being second to 

none. I am pleased to take this opportunity to congratulate both the contributing authors and 

the Journal’s team on their achievement in creating this excellent publication. 

 

 

Professor Dame Hazel Genn DBE QC, Dean of the Faculty of Laws 
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